
 

                               Jet Class Newsletter 

30.9.16 – Term 1 

What have we been learning? 

Jet Class enjoyed the harvest service at church and the children reading their harvest poems all 

did amazingly well. 

This week we have been continuing to design our moon buggies for NASA, they have been busy 

peer critiquing each other’s designs and are now ready to start testing materials to construct 

different parts of their moon buggy. 

                                                     

In maths we have been exploring all the different combinations we could find to partition two digit 

numbers and have moved onto using our knowledge of place value to add numbers to 100. 

What’s happening next week? 

We will be writing our character description of Bob on the 

moon, this will involve peer critiquing and editing our own 

learning. 

We will be beginning to construct the chassis for our 

moon buggies in DT using a varity of tools. 

We are very excitied about our trip to @Bristol next 

Thursday and on our return we will be writing a detailed 

recount. 

 

 

Reminders 

McMillan Coffee morning on Friday 30th September – Jet 

class will be shring some of our harvest poems and 

singing a harvest song. 

Spelling books have come this week, the children will be 

tested on a Thursday, however due to our trip next week, 

they will be tested next Friday (7th October). 

To clarlfy - the common exception words in the yellow 

home learning books are words the children need to be 

able to read and in the small green spelling books are the 

words children need to spell. Hope this helps.  

Our class trip to @Bristol is on Thursday 6th October. 

 

 



 

 


